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Brooke ONeill

From: Mark and Jane Verde <mandj1@hotmail.com>
Sent: 13 February 2022 13:53
To: Licensing (SCDC); Mark and Jane Verde
Subject: Duxford Lodge Hotel Licensing Application

Categories: Brooke

Dear SCDC licensing dept, 

I am writing with concern about the latest proposals to extend the licensing hours for music, 
entertainment and service outside and in the garden at the Duxford Lodge. 

The noise levels with their current license are already quite intrusive and definitely not in keeping with 
the peaceful village we have been used to.  

This is particularly impactful on our home as we are just the other side of the garden wall and had to 
endure intrusive music, loud noises from the guests, fireworks and late-night entertainment 
throughout the Christmas period. 

We are not happy that the hours for this could be extended further to allow this level of disturbance 
potentially every night of the week. 

Please do consider the impact these potential changes would have on our village community. 

Kind regards, 

Mark Verde 

16 Markby Close 
Duxford 
Cambridge 
CB22 4RS 
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